
From: Janie Agee [mailto:riverwomanagee@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 8:49 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: To Mr. Doug Szenher 

 

Me Szenher, 

I support the proposed rule to ban permits for future medium and large swine operations in the 

Buffalo watershed.  

The permitting of the C&H hog operation is a slap in the face to the citizens of Arkansas and 

everyone who loves the Buffalo River. Please remove it and do not allow any future CAFOs in the 

Buffalo River watershed.  

 

Janie Agee 

Fayetteville, AR 

 


